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I am sending this e-mail to object to the above appeal regarding proposed estate 
being built on Barkby Road, Queniborough. 
 
 
My concerns are as follows. 
 
Infrastructure 
 
Queniborough has had a number of additional houses built over the past decade and 
at the same time, no improvement on Doctors, Schools or facilities that the village 
needs. 
 
Doctors are a big concern, they are struggling to cope with the extra people and it is 
very difficult to get an appointment at any time. There are often queues to get to 
reception to see if you can get appointments and then find they are all taken. They 
do have an internet connection which again means people struggle to get any 
appointments, 
 
The infant/junior school is over subscribed and the young families are having to find 
alternatives schools away from the village which creates problems. 
 
Road safety. 
 
The Barkby Road, where this estate is proposed, is always busy and at peak times 
has heavy traffic. This is one of the most dangerous roads in Queniborough due to 
the fact that it a straight run and a lot of vehicles are exceeding the speed limit. The 
estate on the east side of the road has a junction, which from the plans seen, seem 
to be very close to were the access road would be if the estate was to be built. 
 
The new building project called “ Thorpebury in the limes” that is on the Barkby 
Thorpe Road, is also adding to extra traffic. This is due to the fact that access to the 
A46 and then to M1/M69 is through our village of Queniborough. This is going to be 
a large estate and will create a lot more traffic on the Barkby Road. 
 
The cross roads in Queniborough are always busy and needs something doing to 

ease the traffic. 
 
Colin Chapman 
 


